Llopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchureh Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures

6th July, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith one copy of the plan,
forwarded with your letter of the 3rd instant, of the cable
layout of the electrical equ ipment proposed- by lessrs. John
I. Thornyeroft & Co, Ltd,, for thelr Yard No. 1172, and with
regard thereto I have to inform you that this plan will be
approved provided the installation be as shown and smended
thereon and the remaining requirements of the F s for
Electrical Equipment be complied with,

It is concluded that plans of the main
switchboard will be submitted for consideration in due course.

aem, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors
b ]

SOUTHANPTON.




